From: Aaron Presnall
Subject: Response to RFl on Public Access to Digital Data

Date: December 27, 2011 7:13:40 AM EST
To: publicaccess@ostp.gov, digitaldata@ostp.gov

In response to the RFl on Public Access to Digital Data, | would like to
endorse the National Digital Stewardship Alliance (NDSA)

statement. The link is
http://digitalpreservation.gov/documents/NDSA ResponseToOSTP.pd

f Also, find the statement as a pdf file attached.
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